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Message from the chair-

“I am excited to embark on
another year as chairperson
of our student council. |
am excited to work with
Hannah our new vice-chair
and the new S1 students.
We have many new ideas
we would like to bring into
the new session and many
new strategies used last
year to be carried. | wish
my best of luck to our new
members and hope that
everyone enjoys the next
yearl”

-Kieran Rhodes

Points Raised-

These will be discussed with
the senior management
team:

Religious observance
assemblies, single use plastic
in the cafeteriq, litter in the
community as well as litter in
stairwells.
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What We Have Done-

We are currently debating
ideas of ways to reduce the
cost of the school day to

ensure that it is accessible to
everyone. We are currently
collating information from the
wider school to form our
agenda for the year.

Important Dates-
Monday 11th-Friday 15th-

Students will be visiting tutor
classes to gather information
about students opinions of our
school.

Wednesday 13th November-

Council members will be in
the street collecting ideas
from students on how to
improve our school.

Next meeting-

Thursday 21st November
Period 6



